
St Francis’ Primary School,  
18 Chapel Lane, Drumaroad, Castlewellan, BT31 9PQ 

02844811450    www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com    
Mr John Paul Magee jmagee387@c2kni.net 

‘Everyone is an achiever; with God all things are possible.’ 
 

 

 

Dear all, 
 
Recently some parents highlighted the need for a daily afterschool club until possibly 5pm. 
In order to fully understand if this option is needed by the school community, please 
complete the questionnaire online by Friday 20th September 2019.  
 
Link to questionnaire:  https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-
yeCOETeDkaBkAVAK4mNqNAEE3SfYRtGq74UIQ4GSOtUMlk2MDA4NlE2TDlZNDhUVkpMWj
hLMkM3Ry4u 
 
Please be honest about whether you are interested in using this facility on a regular basis, 
and how much you would be prepared to pay.   
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
John-Paul Magee  
Principal 
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